
Dear parents/carers, 

 

We have an exciting new PSHE curriculum being rolled out 
across the school ahead of the new statutory guidelines set out 
by the new curriculum. 

 

We would like to bring to your attention the lesson objectives 
we will be using with our classes over the next half term. They 
will be mainly discussion based lessons around the topic of 
relationships, specifically families and looking at how all families 
are different. Here are the main objectives being covered: 

 

 Identify the qualities of positive family relationships 
 Explain how friends and family show they value and care 

for each other. 
 Describe what is most important in a family relationship. 
 Recognise family relationships may change for different 

reasons and how to manage this. 
 To recognise and respect that there are different types of 

family structure (including single parents, same-sex parents, 
step-parents, blended families, foster parents); that families 
of all types can give family members love, security and 
stability. 

If you have any further questions or any issues we should be 
aware of surrounding this topic, please don’t hesitate to contact 
your child’s class teacher.  


